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Staying at home, sheltering-in-place, and physically-distancing practices have not slowed down 

the effort of the Shooting Stars Foundation to help youth achieve their dreams. Cancelled 
in-person programs have been swiftly and successfully adjusted to be delivered via online 
meetings, through the efforts of our creative and dedicated volunteers. We highlight some of our 
virtual projects in this edition of the monthly newsletter.  
 

 

In response to Shelter-in-Place order, the Oregon Shooting Stars team adapted its Spring Camp 
to online classes. While it was not the best of circumstances, students had fun learning about 
topics in Science, Speech, Creative Writing, and Dance. In total, we had over 40 students 
participate and raised over $1500 ! Here are a few snapshots from the online sessions, from 
before and after the shelter-in-place order. Going forward, the Oregon Shooting Stars team 
looks to provide more online events like this, as well as free tutoring in local schools. We thank 
Ramya Saravanan for leading this program to success! We also thank our student volunteers 
Adhithya, Karthik, Vedanth, Garison, Lokesh, Srishti, and Darsh. 
 

    

 
 

 




